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29th January 2021 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

, 
We hope you are all well and staying safe. 
 
We have been really pleased by the positive response to our home learning provision and we hope that our 
children are enjoying taking part. Approximately 85% of our children are currently accessing regular Zoom 
lessons or our key worker provision at this time which is fantastic to see. 
 
To celebrate our children’s hard work we have added our Celebration Assemblies to our “Team Garlinge” 
YouTube channel, which will be uploaded every Friday morning. To access this, visit YouTube and search 
“Team Garlinge Channel”. From here you can also view our fitness, dance and mindfulness videos. 
 
Thank you for all of your continued hard work and efforts to support your children.  We know this can be a 
difficult task so please remember to get in touch if you need to. You’re doing an amazing job! 
 
 
Take care, 
 
 
 

 
                                             
 
Stephen Cope                  Anna Northrop 
Head of school                Head of school 
 
 

 
 

 

 


